
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
From: Dwayne Gossett  

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 1:43 PM 

To: Connie Singleton 
Subject: RE: Recommendation Cedar park Annex Carpet Replacement Bid 15IFB110 

 

 
 
Recommendation Cedar Park Annex Carpet Replacement 
 
After speaking with the references provided by the low bidder 360TXC. I would 
recommend awarding the job of “Cedar Park Annex Carpet Replacement” to 
360TXC. 
 
Dwayne Gossett 
Williamson County Facilities 

 
 


